raternal Order of
Eadles

The Fraternal Order of Eagles is an international non-profit organization uniting fraternally in the spirit of liberty, truth,
justice, and equality, to make human life more desirable by lessening its ills and promoting peace, prosperity, gladness
and hope. Our Motto: People Helping People

Party in the Park — Success! The weather was great and the event was a success. We would like to thank all who
came out to the beer tent to listen to the music and enjoy a couple of great evenings. Thanks to the volunteers of the
Aerie and the Auxiliary who made this event happen.

Rock’n Out Breast Cancer — Come out to Walton Park on Saturday, August 23" and help us support this annual event in
raising money for Breast Cancer. The event runs from 12:00 noon until 12:00 midnight. We will be setting up after 3:30 on
Friday, August 22" and tearing down on Sunday at 9:30 am. Any kind of assistance would be appreciated for this worthy
fundraiser. The club will be closed Saturday, August 23", for this event. The weekly drawing will rollover to the next week.

Member Appreciation Picnic — Please join us for our annual membership appreciation picnic on Saturday, September
20 from 12:00 noon to 7:00 p.. The location will be Picnic Area 3 at Lake Lou. Pulled Pork will be served along with
beverages. We are asking that members bring a side dish. Attendance prizes will be awarded and games will be played.
The picnic is for members in good standing and membership cards will be checked. Please limit the number of people you
bring to immediate family. Join us at the club after for entertainment and fun!

Halloween Party — We will be having our annual Halloween party on Saturday, November 1. Live entertainment by The
Strugglers will be from 8:00 pm til 12:00 am. There will be drink specials and we are asking those who attend to bring
finger food to share. A good time will be had by all!

Thank You — Just a note of thanks to Bob Corrado for continuing to print the Newsletter at The George Press. Without
Bob’s generosity, this would be a much more time consuming project.

Thank You #2 — Thanks to the officers of the Aerie and the Auxiliary (and all those members) who volunteer their time
and effort so this club can continue to grow and exemplify our motto: People Helping People.

Changing of the Guard — | am taking over the writing of the newsletter for our Worthy President, Vern Thrasher. Vern
has done a great job at keeping members informed of events, and it is truly appreciated. I'm a bit rusty, but hopefully Il
get better the more | write. If you have ANY ideas or communication that you would like to share, please feel free to
contact me via e-mail at mjpj66@yahoo and | will do my best to get it out in the next newsletter.

Social Media — Please check our Litchfield Eagles Aerie #4499 page on Facebook.” Like” us and visit as this is a good
way to keep up on local events involving the club. Thanks Andy!

Winter Entertainment — We are in the early stages of planning club entertainment for the winter months, As more of this
information is passed on, | will make sure that it gets in future newsletters.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the club.
Respectfully,

Mark J Jennings (P.W.P. — Past Worthy President)



